
 
 

CUMBERLAND COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

POSITION PAPER OF THE DEPUTY COUNTY MANAGER 

 

Date:  July 17, 2025 

Subject:     Renewal of Dynamic Medical Works LLC Contract 

Background:   

Cumberland County has had an annual contract with an individual who assists in monitoring our 
medical contract at the jail for many years.  Danna Williams is now completing her third full 
two-year contract with the County, after replacing Phil Hoelscher way back in 2019.  Danna’s 
work has been particularly critical the past year due to a number of issues at the jail, and most 
notably her oversight of the jail medical expansion. 
 
Issue:   

Contract Renewal 

Fiscal Impact:   

Danna has requested a small $100 per visit increase from $7,100 to $7,200 per visit.  This will 
not have a significant impact on the current year budget. 

Recommendation:   

I recommend Commissioners approve the attached Contract Monitoring and Consulting 
Services agreement. 

Prepared By:  Alex Kimball                                           

                        

                                                                                          Deputy County Manager 


